
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/16/2020 1:25:46 AM

First name: Annie

Last name: Dixon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I oppose grazing of livestock on public lands. It is unsanitary and disqusting and errodes stream beds

in areas that humans would like to recreate. I admit to not being fully informed on all issues you may be

discussing, but please know that living in Bannock County, Idaho and trying to use many of our public lands for

hiking, camping, and ATV riding often feels like I'm trying to play in a cow latrine. Stream beds are mud pits and

vegetation is tromped down. Any change to policy to seperate livestock (especially if it is private livestock) from

public lands that could be beautiful if not for disgusting cow feces would be greatly appreciated. Thank-you for

considering.


